
From: Justine Lodder   
 Friday, January 17, 2020 1:20 PM 

To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project 
 
Hello!  
 
Please please please reconsider this fracked gas pipeline project through the greenbelt and some 
of Hamilton’s precious ecosystems. 
We need to work together to stop expanding fossil fuel use, your pipeline project is completely at 
odds with climate care, endangered species protection, renewable energy resources, so many 
things that are necessary for us to curb our contribution to destroying this planet. The 
construction alone of this pipeline will devastate Hamilton’s greenbelt and important waterways, 
and more of the dangerous pollution related to fracked gas is not what we need right now on this 
earth.  
 
Please, stop. Please think about the life we humans share on this earth with trees and animals and 
plants and water; our collective wellbeing is far more important than your personal economic 
gain that might come from unleashing this proposed destruction on our planet.  
 
Thank you 
 
Justine, a concerned Hamiltonian  
--  
JL 
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